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Dear Parents/Carers,        
 
 

Re: Measles, Chicken Pox 
 
Please can we ask for your cooperation in a vitally important matter? One of our children is 
receiving medical treatment. This puts the child at serious risk if exposed to measles and 
chicken pox. 
 
If you suspect that your child has either Measles or Chicken Pox, you should let us know 
immediately.  
 
Your child is not at risk whatsoever from this situation. However, the health and well-being of 
the child who is at risk, does depend on your co-operation and that of all other parents. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this from 1st November and going forward. 
 
 
With Many Thanks. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
Kevin Manning 
Head teacher 
 


